
 
 

American Society of Safety Professionals 
Midnight Sun Chapter 

Regular Meeting 
Minutes 

Date: January 9th, 2019 
 

Attendance: 
 
June Moore Shane Burnett John Clendenin Sheila Gwizdak 

Kelly Lawson Wesley Ridlington Seth Wilson Gregg Smith 

Patti Sellner Michael Repasky   

    

   10 

Guests: Becky Styron   

    

    

                                      1 

1.     The meeting was called to order at          12:02  p.m. (President, Seth Wilson).   

 

2.     Announcements.   

 

a.   Introduction of guests.  

 

b.   Announcement of new Member at Large selected by Executive Committee to fill vacant position 

left by John Marquart.   

 

c.    Seth gave update on COMT comments and still giving input. 

 

d. Facebook page and website.  Like us on Facebook and check out our website.  We can post 

any job openings or other items of interest for the group on both.  Beware of phishing scams.  

ASSP members are being targeted.  

 

e. Nominations Committee.  Still seeking candidates to run for the Executive Committee, Chapter 

year July 1st 2020 to June 30, 2021.  

 

f. Awards Committee. Nominations deadline extended. E-mails sent out and on website.  Please 

nominate any members you would like to see recognized.  

 

g. Seth gave updates on OSHA 300 and a brief talk on root cause analysis and carbon monoxide 

safety and detection.  

 

h.    Next Meeting.  February 6th, 2020 

 

3.  Treasurer Report.  Distributed. 

 

4.  This was the Member Appreciation meeting. All members present received a free lunch.    

 

 

 

11:59     
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5.  50/50 Raffle. A 50/50 raffle was held and totaled $65.00; Michael Repasky won $32.00, the Chapter 

received $33.00. 

 

6.  Meeting adjourned at     13:00   p.m. 

 

    Respectfully submitted, 

June Moore 

Secretary – ASSE, Midnight Sun Chapter        

 

 

 
***Minutes approved by Ex-Comm on 1-29-20*** 
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